
  

Christmas Floral Tributes 

 
 
At this very special time of the year, our thoughts often turn to those who are no longer 
with us.  Since we would like to include them in our Christmas celebrations, we at St. 
Joseph Parish would like to offer the opportunity to honour their memory through 
CHRISTMAS FLORAL TRIBUTES. 
 
Should you wish to have flowers placed in the Church in memory of your loved ones, 
please fill out the form below and return it to the Church office or drop in the collection 
basket during weekend Masses.  All requests must be received by December 22nd. 
 
Over Christmas, the name of your deceased loved ones will be place on the Altar and 
remembered at each Mass offered at St. Joseph Church. 
 

 
This Christmas Floral Tribute in 
Loving Memory of:   __________________________________ 
 
      __________________________________ 
 
Through the Kindness of   __________________________________ 
 
Env. # _________   __________________________________ 
 

  


